
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

What’s on during next week? 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

Friday 13th December 2024  

 
Dolphins: Bella, Jaxon & Tyler 
Seahorses: Benjamin & Amy 

Sharks: Isaac B & Sophia 

Bears: Isaac & Harrison 
Leopards: Leo & Lucie 
Tigers: Caden & Niyla 
Lions: Georgia & Theo 
 

Best Class attendance:  
Leopards 98.6% 

 
 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Monday 16th  Week 3 Dinners 

Tuesday 17th  Carol Service with Bears & Leopards in school – 

6:00 pm – everyone welcome 

Wednesday 

18th  

Christmas Discos – KS1 5:00 pm & KS2 6:00 pm.  

Tickets on Arbor School Shop 

Thursday 

19th 

Netball Club (lunchtime) 

Christmas Pantomime in school 

Holy Communion Programme Meeting @ Sacred 

Heart 6:00 pm 

Friday 20th  Party Day, own clothes 

School finishes at 1:30 pm 

 

 

Children who are entitled to free school 

meals (benefit based) should have 

received an e voucher – this will be from 

hello@holidays.  This is for holiday 

activities & a food programme (HAF) 

which will need to be booked. Details will 

be in the email - any problems please 

contact support@holidayactivities.com. 

 

Food Vouchers will also be sent next week 

to a value of £35 to cover the 2 week 

holiday period.  Check your junk email. 

 

 
 

Lord Jesus, Master of both the light & 

the darkness, send your Holy Spirit upon 

our preparations for Christmas.  We, who 

have so much to do & seek quiet spaces 

to hear your voice each day, we, who are 

anxious over many things look forward to 

your coming among us. 

 

The children have been really busy this week –  

 
Congratulations to all our children in Ducklings and Dolphins 
(EYFS) for their beautiful Nativity play. They were absolutely 
amazing. They are still so little still but coped so well with a big 
audience. Our children from Seahorses & Sharks also did an 
amazing job of telling the Christmas Story.  Thank you to everyone 
who came & supported – hope you enjoyed it. 

 
To echo the words of Deacon Jim, the Nativity plays, whilst 

different every year, tells us the story of the very first 

Christmas and the birth of Jesus. That is what Christmas is 

all about.   

 

Details of Christmas Masses will be sent out to help families 
celebrate Christmas with the Parish Family next week. 
 

Our children from Years 4 & 5 have been out & about in the 

community Carol Singing – we had amazing feedback about 

our children & how they represented the school so well. 

 

The children all look fabulous in their Christmas Jumpers 

today too!  

 

Christmas Hamper Raffle - online raffle ticket - 

2.00 each, buy as many you would like either 

through Arbor School Shop or with cash at the 

office. Approx 12 hampers which include vouchers, 

bottles & chocolates.  Draw will take place midday 

on Wednesday 18 December.  Good luck. 
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